Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: RRC Request for Technical Changes

From: McDonald, Margaret <Margaret.McDonald@ncdps.gov>
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To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>
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CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Amanda- The Department is working through the requested technical changes, but will need more time to
revise the rules. The Department respectfully requests an extension of the period of review.
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